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Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “Learning isn’t a way of reaching one’s potential but rather a way of developing it.”
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week
ASH  - Esme for taking turns and sharing
OAK  -  Aoi for fantastic reading
BEECH  - Lily-Rose for working really hard particularly on her holiday brochure                                    
CHESTNUT  -  Adam for working hard and excellent presentation           

SYCAMORE –  Freya always giving 100% to life at school  
We have had another busy week here at school with lots of meetings and internal actions but little to inform you of.  We remain delighted with pupils’ learning attitudes and the year has begun well. Clubs are up and running and the lunchtime reward of the Golden Table resumes today. 

Dates ahead
No Homework Club on Monday (22nd)

No Homework Club on Monday (22nd)
No Mindful Club on Wednesday (24th )
Netball club resumes on Tuesdays

Tuesday 23rd – Pips Meeting at 2.45

Wednesday 24th – Bikeability (Year 6)

Thursday 25th – Bikeablility (Year 6)

February

Friday 2nd – Chestnut Class Cake Sale

Tuesday 6th – Parent Celebration Assembly at 2.30 pm (invite only)

Wednesday 7th – Open Afternoon at 2.30 pm

Thursday 8th – Dr Maryhan Baker Workshops (Well-being) with pupils
Thursday 8th – Disco (to be confirmed)

Friday 9th – Last day

Monday 12th – Friday 16th – Half term holiday

Monday 19th – School reopens  
Thank you for your continued support.

Paddy Macey

